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Lesson 1 
Britain 

declares war 
on Germany 

Follow the link to the video clip on BBC Teach 
https://www.bbc.co.uk/teach/class-clips-
video/history-ks2-the-outbreak-of-world-war-
2/z7d847h 

Follow the link to Primary Homework Help to 
see what you can find out 
http://www.primaryhomeworkhelp.co.uk/Britai
n.html 
 

Lesson 2 
Rationing in 

the UK 

Follow the link to the video clip on BBC Teach 
https://www.bbc.co.uk/teach/class-clips-
video/history-ks2-rationing-in-the-uk/zbgby9q 

Follow the link to Primary Homework Help to 
see what you can find out 
http://www.primaryhomeworkhelp.co.uk/war/
rationing.htm 
 

Lesson 3 
Geography of 

World War 
Two 

Follow the link to the video clip on BBC Teach 
https://www.bbc.co.uk/teach/class-clips-
video/history-ks2-geography-of-world-war-
two/zv99rj6 

Follow the link to Primary Homework Help to 
see what you can find out 
http://www.primaryhomeworkhelp.co.uk/war/
battles.html 
 

Lesson 4 
The Blitz 

Follow the link to the video clip on BBC Teach 
https://www.bbc.co.uk/teach/class-clips-
video/history-ks2-world-war-two/zjnyscw 

Follow the link to Primary Homework Help to 
see what you can find out 
http://www.primaryhomeworkhelp.co.uk/war/
blitz.htm 
 

Lesson 5 
Evacuation of 

Children 

 

 Follow the link to Primary Homework Help to 
see what you can find out 
http://www.primaryhomeworkhelp.co.uk/wa
r/evacuation1.html 
 

Lesson 6 
D-day 

 

Follow the link to the video clip on BBC Teach 
https://www.bbc.co.uk/teach/class-clips-
video/history-ks2-d-day/zf49rj6 
 

Follow the link to Primary Homework Help to 
see what you can find out 
http://www.primaryhomeworkhelp.co.uk/war/
dday.html 
 

Lesson 7 
VE Day 

End of the 
War 

Follow the link to the video clip on BBC Teach 
https://www.bbc.co.uk/teach/class-clips-
video/history-ks2-ve-day/z7xtmfr 

Follow the link to Primary Homework Help to 
see what you can find out 
http://www.primaryhomeworkhelp.co.uk/wa
r/end.html 
 
 

 

In Year 6 this half term the focus of our History Learning is ‘World War Two.’ 

For home learning we will be using the following websites to support this topic: 
 
 
 

Don’t forget to use your History Knowledge Organiser for this half term ‘Year 6 

World War Two’ to help you learn and understand about this topic. 

Once you have completed 

your lessons, in your green 

home learning book produce 

a double page spread about 

all you have learned 
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